From: lan Kemp
Sent: Friday, June 14, 2024 5:14 PM

Subject: Sheffield Plan Examination - Publication of Stage 3 Matters, Issues and Questions

Dear All,

| email to provide an update on the Sheffield Plan Examination and advise that the Inspectors
examining the plan have now produced their Matters, Issues and Questions for Stage 3 of the
hearings programme. Stage 3 covers Development Management issues, the hearings for which
are currently due to be held during the week of 4 November 2024. The latest Programme for the
hearing sessions has also been published and is provided for information.

As per the previous Stages, if you are content to rely on your consultation comments there is no
need for you to do anything further. The Inspectors will take your previous comments into
account in considering whether the Sheffield Plan is sound and /or legally compliant. If however,
the Matters identified for Stage 3 are relevant to your comments and you would like to submit
additional responses in response to the questions posed and / or participate in these hearing
sessions you may do so. The deadline for requesting participation is the 30th August 2024 with
any additional statements 6 September 2024. Both participation requests and statements can
be sent to me at this email address.

Regards

lan Kemp

Programme Officer



